New Online Payment Portal Instructions

Great News! We have upgraded our Online Landlord Payment Portal. You can access your HAP (Housing Assistance Payment) information at the following link  https://www.pha-web.com/portal/landlord/zanesville/ 
No registration is necessary!!
To log in you will need:
· The last four (4) digits of your social security or federal tax ID number
· A unique landlord user number that has been assigned to you.(If you do not have this number, you may need to contact the Housing Authority)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please keep in mind: the new portal will only contain HAP information occurring on 9/01/2020 and thereafter. 
